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What a fantastic first full week!!  Thank you so much to all our families and their amazing support 
with our new health and safety protocols.  We are so impressed with our kids!  Have a great weekend 
everyone!  ~Mrs. Fenrick 
 

Sept 21 Sept 22 Sept 23 Sept 24 Sept 25 

Zoom PAC meeting 
– 6:30pm 
(see details below) 
 
Student verification 
forms going home 
 

 
Fire Drill – Time TBD 
*feel free to tell and 
prepare your kids 
for this one 
 
 

Planners possibly 
arriving – more 
information to come 
 

 
 

 

Sept 28 Sept 29 Sept 30 Oct 1 Oct 2 
Pro-D day  
 
No school for 
students 

Student verification 
forms due back to 
office 

Orange Shirt Day   

 
 
PAC meeting details:  
 
All PAC meetings will most likely be held through ZOOM this year.  I will be sending out an email invite 
to all parents.  Please feel free to join us for any of the meetings.  This Monday is our first meeting 
and all who attend will be helping to elect the PAC executive.  If you are interested in being part of the 
PAC executive, please see this document for position information and description: PAC Executive 
positions 
 
The details for the meeting are here:  
Lauretta Fenrick is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: Clayton PAC Meeting 
Time: Sep 21, 2020 06:30 PM Vancouver 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 

/Users/guestaccess/Desktop/PAC%20/PAC%20Positiions.pdf
/Users/guestaccess/Desktop/PAC%20/PAC%20Positiions.pdf


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86048207580?pwd=dGNqSHNjWUpxdFEwa1l3WUg0aGRsQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 860 4820 7580 
Passcode: 5MFgUW 
 
Orange Shirt Day  
This is coming up on Sept 30th.  It is a day when we commemorate the residential school experience, 
to witness and honour the healing journey of the survivors and their families, and to commit to the 
ongoing process of reconciliation.  We will be asking all students to wear orange on that day.  
Typically, we do a t-shirt order but as you can imagine, we did not get to it this year.  If you would like 
to support the Orange Shirt Day society, here is a link to order: 
https://www.orangeshirtday.org/shirts--gifts.html  According to the website, orders need to be in by 
25th to arrive on time.   These particular shirts are not necessary, we are just wanting all students to 
wear orange.  Over the next week, students will be learning more about Orange Shirt Day. 
 
Student Verification forms, Calendar Magnets, and Planners 
Coming home on Monday are the Student Verification forms and the Calendar magnets.  It is VITAL 
that you check over this form – especially your contact info and your email address – to ensure we 
have the right information.  Having the current information means safety for your child as we can 
then properly communicate with you.   If at any time during the year, you change your phone 
number, address, or email, we kindly urge you call the office to let us know.  Changing your address 
does not mean you can no longer attend Clayton – once a Cougar, always a Cougar! 
 
Planners should be in next week and Mrs. Copan will be setting up the online payment through the 
KEV system:  https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/   for the $5 cost.  Remember that no child 
will be denied a planner due to financial reasons. 
 
Kindergarten Supplies 
Payment for the supplies can now be made through https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/ 
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